
 

 
 

 
Dromore Central Primary School 

25 Mossvale Road 
DROMORE 
BT25 1AD 

 
Tel:  028 9269 2134 

Fax No. 028 9269 9993 
 

Principal:     Mrs L M Allen   MEd  DASE (Sc)  PQH  ALCM 

 

23 January 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
We wish to make you aware that, due to circumstances beyond our 
control, from Monday 28 January, there will be no Crossing Patrol 
available at the junction of Mossvale Road with Hillsborough Road at 
the Bus Depot. 
 
The Education Authority have commenced the process of recruiting 
someone to fill this vacancy.  However, this may take some time. 
 
The Education Authority have also advised that it is the responsibility 
of parents to ensure their child’s safety while travelling to and from 
school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

L Allen 

 

L M Allen (Mrs) 
Principal 
 
 


